
The community is open only to new 

residents who have not lived on

campus previously, or new students

to NCC. Select the "First Year

Experience" under the Communities

section of your housing application. 

JOIN OUR COMMUNITY!

The First Year Experience

Community is located in the 1200

and 2200 wings of the Residence

Hall Commons. It features

male/female rooms and bathrooms,

along with a gender-neutral

bathroom on each wing.

LOCATION

The FYE Community is a group of

first-year students living and

learning together that aims to make

the transition to living on campus at

NCC an exciting, memorable, and

positive experience!  

WHO ARE WE?

FIRST YEAR


EXPERIENCE
The First Year Experience (FYE)

community strives to help all new

students living on campus for the
first time in adjusting to college

life and supporting them during

their first year at NCC. 

THE  OFFICE  OF  HOUSING  & RESIDENCE  LIFE

residenceli fe@northampton.edu

610-861-5324

YOU 2.0

Besides building an exciting and fun

community, we want you to be the

best version of yourself that you can

be... You 2.0! 
This community will help to support

your academic and personal growth,

increase your independence, and

form connects to NCC. 


